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MAINEHOUSING NOTICE 

 

Program:  Federal and State Lead Remediation Programs  MHN #  2024-LEAD-
001 

Issued by: MaineHousing, Energy and Housing Services Effective Date:  03/01/2024 

 

This MaineHousing Notice is being issued to notify CAA’s that an updated version of the LEAD Guide 
has been posted to the partner portal and below are some changes that are highlighted.  
 

1. Changes highlighted in the updated LEAD Guide include: 

1. Changed the relocation per unit amount from $1,250.00 to $1,450.00 per unit. 

2. If a vacant unit is not available or client is unable to stay with friends/family, relocation is only allowed 
in a hotel or motel. 

3. DHHS (State Lead) guidance has been added. Only units with a MaineCare eligible child can be funded 
with state DHHS lead abatement.  

4. CAA has fourteen (14) days from the clearance date to submit a copy of the completed Form M to 

ShareFile. 

5. Files uploaded to ShareFile will automatically delete after two weeks from date of upload. 

6. Various formatting and grammar edits 

2. Notice Contact 

Kim Ferenc, Manager of Housing ▪ 207-626-4684 ▪ KFerenc@mainehousing.org 

Betty Mezoff,  Housing Program Officer ▪ 207-624-5787 ▪ BMezoff@mainehousing.org 

  


